
760-572-4057 or
wellnesscenter@quechantribe.com

Follow-up
Meeting

Wednesday March 5, 2025
12pm to 1pm

The Fort Yuma Wellness Center would like volunteers to
share their knowledge on Cultural activities for our

community. We are planning to host a Four-Day camp
for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade children, beginning March
31, 2025. Anyone with knowledge of activities or ideas

for this camp are welcome to attend.

*Cultural Games: Archery,
Shinny, Stick ball etc....

*Quechan language

*Cultural Foods/Recipes/Gardening

*Cultural Stories

*Cultural Hikes: historical
landmarks

*Hunting, Fishing,
Canoeing

Lunch Provided 

Turqouise Building (Old Sub-division)
1810 Turquoise Circle

To be repectful of your work schedule,
meeting will start/end on time.


